From: Connie Ong N

Sent: 15 August 2021 14:37

To: Patrick Marfleet

Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application Ref: 2021/3504/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Mr Patrick Marfleet

| am the flat owner Flat 35 of Beaufort Court and | understand that the freeholder of this development (Beaufort
Court) is seeking permission to build 16 flats on top of Beaufort Court.

| am strongly against this proposition to build the additional 16 flats and | concur with the objections as stated in the
letter dated 12 August 2021 by Clyde and Co on behalf of Regal Property Investments Limited.

Please give this your immediate attention and | look forward to your response to reject the application.

Thank you and regards
Connie



